
VEHICLE SAFETY / POLLUTION RECALL CAMPAIGN IN JAPAN 

 

Domestic／Import Vehicles 

CAMPAIGN No． Gai-3147 DATE   December xx, 2020 

MANUFACTURE General Motors Company 

（Japanese Importer :   General Motors Japan Ltd.  ） 

DESCRIPTION OF 
DEFECT 

General Motors has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety 
exists in certain 2020 model year Buick Enclave, Cadillac XT5, Cadillac XT6, 
Chevrolet Traverse, and GMC Acadia vehicles. The fuel pump assemblies in these 
vehicles may have been produced with burrs inside the mixing tube that could 
prevent the transfer of fuel from the secondary side of the fuel tank to the primary 
side, which could obstruct fuel flow to the engine. At low fuel levels, the engine may 
not receive adequate fuel and the vehicle may unexpectedly stall. A vehicle stall 
without warning could increase the risk of a crash, especially at high speeds.  

 

TYPE 
COMMERCIAL 

NAME 

MODEL YEAR 

RECALLED 

NUMBER OF 

VEHICLE 

「ABA-C1UL」 「XT5」 2020 6 

「7BA-C1TL」 「XT6」 2020 5 

 

 
TOTAL 11 

 


